

Re: Alcohol Licence applications

1 message

Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>
To: David Ogilvie <david.ogilvie@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>

Wed, May 11, 2022 at 9:42 AM

Thanks David - I received an email from Melanie Welch and Marion has sent this guidance to members.

Best regards,

Paul.

On Tuesday, 10 May 2022, 08:36:16 am NZST, David Ogilvie david.ogilvie@tasman.govt.nz wrote:

Good morning Paul,

I've asked the Licensing Secretary to forward you the details requested at last evening's meeting.

They'll be sent to the <info@ourmapua.org> address

I trust this is suitable, but let me know if there is a different email contact required.

A well-attended meeting last night & those there & on Zoom should have been pleased with the process & the discussion. You may have signed on a few extra members!

I'm guessing that the meeting on Wednesday will be a full house.

Regards,

David Ogilvie

Sent from my iPad

David Ogilvie

Councillor

Call +64 3 543 8400 | **Mobile** +64 27 431 4656 | <u>David.Ogilvie@tasman.govt.nz</u> Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ





SUBSCRIBE TO REAL-TIME LOCAL UPDATES AND REPORT ISSUES TO US QUICKLY AND EASILY









This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete